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1.0 Purpose of Report or Summary of main Issues

1.1 The purpose of this report is to report to committee on the key issues discussed at the 

Shared City Partnership meeting held on 5th March 2018. 

2.0 Recommendations

2.1 That the Strategic Policy and Resources Committee approve the minutes and the 

recommendations from the Shared City Partnership Meeting held on 5th March 2018:  

X 

X 



 That a letter is forwarded on behalf of the Shared City Partnership to the Department 

for Justice Permanent Secretary endorsing the Community Attitudes to Peace Walls 

Survey findings and requesting an update in respect of what provision has been made 

to support action plans which would assist the target of removing barriers by 2023.

 To note the update on PEACE IV and approve that delegated authority be assigned 

to the Director of City & Neighbourhood Services in respect of PEACE IV contracts 

 To agree the recommendations in relation to the Review of the Shared City Partnership 

as outlined in the minutes

 That approval be granted for the provision of up to £1,500 to the Corrymeela 

Community to support its ‘Inspire Peace’ at the City Hall on Friday, 9th November. 

 That the Council provide up to £100 towards the cost of hospitality for up to 40 people 

at an event in the Reception Hall on the day of the ‘Abandoned, Not Forgotten’ 

exhibition.

 That approval be granted for officers to commence the procurement exercise for the 

provision of beacons for use in 2018, at an approximate cost of £50,000 - £60,000 and 

agreement that this exercise could be halted should a subsequent decision be taken 

not to deliver any beacons in 2018.

3.0 Main report

3.1

3.2

3.3

Key Issues

The Shared City Partnership (formerly known as the Good Relations Partnership) is a 

Working Group of the Strategic Policy and Resources Committee which consists of Elected 

members and representatives from various sectors across the city. The minutes from the 

Partnership are brought before the Committee for approval on a monthly basis.

The key issues  on the agenda at the March meeting were:

 Update on Peace IV

 Presentation by IFI on research conducted by groups involved in the Peace Walls 

Programme 

 Review of Shared City Partnership

 Inspire Request

 Request for Assistance for Abandoned Not Forgotten Exhibition

 Procurement of Bonfire Beacons

More details regarding the above issues and recommendations are included in the minutes 

of the meeting attached as an appendix. 



3.4

3.5

Financial & Resource Implications

The financial implications of all recommendations in relation to grant aid are contained within 

existing budgets. 

Equality or Good Relations Implications

The recommendations of the Partnership promote the work of the Council in promoting good 

relations and will enhance equality and good relations impacts.

4.0 Appendices – Documents Attached

Appendix 1 - Copy of the minutes of the Shared City Partnership of 5th March 2018.


